
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Early Intervention Family Worker Summer 
Holiday Support 

While your link Family Worker is off over the Summer holidays we 

are offering parents and carers the opportunity to speak to a friendly 

professional from the Early Intervention Family Worker team about 

any child aged 4 to 11. 

1. You can ask a question, request support around your child or 

young person’s behaviour, get help with new routines, 

boundaries, or even just talk through how you’re managing 

parenting over the summer while your children are off school. 

2. We will offer advice, support, help with signposting or offer a 

listening ear to you about your parenting experiences 

You can email for support at any time.  Please send us a message 

with your phone number, name and location with the subject ‘Parent 

Carer Support’ and someone from the team will get in touch with you 

within 5 working days. 

Email: Emily.norman@cambridgeshire.gov.uk  

Parent Carer 

Support 

Support? 

mailto:Emily.norman@cambridgeshire.gov.uk

